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Message sent on behalf of Allan Allaway (cc’d) for the LACSC Committee:

Dear Committee,

| write to you today with reference to the Civil Liability Constitutional Child Abuse Amendment
Bill 2018. As a Forgotten Australian | believe true justice can only be served through the
recognition that civil liability should not only be for the child sexual abuse, but all other forms of
insidious abuse that was metered out by institutions to people like me and my peers. Many of
whom are no longer with us. Because what has been happening to date is further abuse of the

Forgotten Australians... WHY?
Regards,

Allan Allaway






